
DATE:  November 15, 2022

TOPIC: Pre-Kindergarten Playground Gazebo

PREPARED BY: Courtney Whited

Recommended for:

☒ Action

☒ Discussion

☒ Information

Purpose/Background:

The previous PreK playground gazebo is no longer in a condition to be used in the new

playground that will be built in Summer 2023. During the October meeting, the Facilities

Committee expressed interest in the Play Mart Bongo House to take its place.

Fiscal Impact:

$11,558

Recommendation:

The Facilities Committee concurs with the Administration to recommend to the Board of Education

to accept the quote from Play Mart, Inc. for the purchase of the Pre-Kindergarten Bongo House in

the amount of $11,558 to be installed during Summer 2023.


